
Oak Hollow of Anna News and Updates 

 

 

Neighbors, 

We are in the final stretch for voting on the CCR amendments.  We need 67 2/3% of ALL owners to make 

this vote count.  If you have not yet voted please either vote online at www.OakHollowHOA.com, email 

your vote or drop it off in the mail slot at the HOA pool office.  The final day for voting will be April 30.  

This vote is of vital importance, and we would like your voice to be heard.  

 

So that you are aware, the City of Anna is hosting Earth Day events and is having a Hazardous Waste and 

Prescription Drug collection this Saturday at Slayter Creek Park from 8 to noon.  You will need your City 

of Anna Water Bill and a photo ID to drop off items.  Please check the city website for more information. 

 

Please take extra care to clean up after your pet, it is against city code to leave your pet waste on walks, 

sidewalks, and other public areas (Sec 3.01.005). 

 

At the Board meeting last night, the board did state that the maximum height for shrubs in the front 

yard is the mid-point of the front windows.  If your shrubs are above the center line of the windows 

notices will be sent.  The trees are also to give 8-foot clearance over the sidewalk.  We also want to be 

sure that in the event of an emergency first responders can find the correct house so please be sure 

your house numbers are posted. 

 

The Board is aware that parking is difficult in the neighborhood.  Please be considerate of your 

neighbors and try not to park directly behind your neighbor’s driveway or blocking their mailbox.   Also, 

if you can pull up on the curb to give a little extra room on the street for vehicles to pass.  So you are 

aware, trailers are still not to be parked in the driveway or on the street.   

 

If you have any questions, please let me know Lynn@LegacySouthwestPM.com. 

http://www.oakhollowhoa.com/

